
Dudley House School 
Newsletter – 14th March 2023 

Dear Parents,  
 

What’s Been Happening 
 

Class 3 Assembly 
Last week Class 3 were excited to share their own version of Newsround where they told us about the 
different things that they had been learning in class. The news articles they had written about, World 
Book Day, Earthquakes, Chinese New Year, Pollution, RE, etc. were very interesting. They even gave a 
weather forecast in French. Thank you, Class 3, for a very informative assembly. 
 
Class 1 Trip to Great Wood Farm 
Yesterday, Class 1 had the opportunity to visit Great Wood Farm to see the baby lambs and get involved 
in a craft activity.  They had a fantastic time, despite the weather. You can see the photos on the school 
website under “Latest News”, the School’s Facebook page or even by following us on Instagram. 
 
Science Day – 14th March 
As part of our science day today, the children in Class 3 and 4 had a very energetic, entertaining and 
informative presentation and workshop from National Grid. They learnt about how useful electricity can 
be, but also the dangers of electricity and how to stay safe. 
This year’s theme was connections. Class 1 focused on lifecycles, Class 3 built bridges and Class 4 
investigated finger prints. 
 
Future Events 
 

Parents Evening 15th March  
Just a reminder that Parents Evening is being held this Wednesday 15th March. If you have not already 
done so, please come in to book your slot on the sign-up sheet in the reception area.  
 
Easter Service – Wednesday 29th March 
All the children will be taking part in our Easter service that you are all welcome to attend at 8:50 am in 
the school hall. Bring your families and friends. 
 
Quiz Night – New date 
Unfortunately, because of the snow, the PTFA Quiz Night had to be postponed. The new date for this to 
take place is Thursday, 30th March at 6pm. We hope that you can make it. Refreshments will be available. 
 
Information 
 

Early Years Funding for 30 Hours 
Reminder to nursery parents to check their funding for the summer term on www.gov.uk/sign-in-
childcare-account  before the end of March. 
 
End of Term – No Friday Club 
Just to remind you that there will be no Friday club on the last day of term. Everyone will need to be 
collected by 12:45 on Friday 31st March. 
 

 
 
 
 

• Parents Evening - Wednesday 15th March 

• PTFA Meeting – Tuesday 21st March - 7pm 

• Hockey Tournament - Thursday 23rd March 

• Easter Service - Wednesday 29th March - 8:50 
 

 

• Tag Rugby Festival - Thursday 30th March 

• PTFA Family Quiz - Thursday 30th March 6pm 

• Friday 31st March – End of Term – (No Club) 

• PTFA Coronation Tea Party – Sunday 7th May 
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